
   

Communication and Language 
Our new topic covers many aspects of 

communication, children will have opportunities 

stories and what is happening and what might 

happen next. Children will be able to use the range 

of vocabulary they have been exposed to, by 

retelling stories they have heard. We will be 

talking about what ‘empathy’ means and what it 

feels like and think about ways that we can 

support each other. We will be using our speaking 

and listening skills for our building area outside 

and in our construction area. Children will follow 

instructions and negotiate with each other how to 

complete a task, listening very carefully to each 

other and to take turns in the conversations. 
 

 

 

Children will be creating story scenes using 

different textures, using different types 

of paper/straws/string. Children will have 

an option to create a story setting from any 

of the above authors. Children will be 

exposed to various art materials that will 

allow them to create a story setting of 

their choice.  

Mathematics 
In maths this term we will be exploring the 

composition of odd and even numbers and looking 

at the shape of the numbers that are odd and 

even. Children will link odd and even number 

sorting to the concept of sharing. We will begin 

to link even numbers to doubles and explore the 

composition of numbers within 10. To further 

our knowledge of addition and subtraction we 

will solve mathematical problems within these 

equations by identify missing numbers in the 

counting sequence.  

 

Our focus in physical development this term 

will be to focus on learning new games and 

looking at different ball skills. Children will 

then use their knowledge of ball skills in the 

game taught. This term children will 

participate in ‘sports day’ where children 

will use their PE skills to complete various 

sporting games.  

 

During our sessions, children will discuss 

healthy and not healthy foods. To further 

their knowledge children will look at what 

they need to do to make their bodies move 

to stay healthy.  
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Year 4 

 

 Personal, Social and Emotional 

Development 
We will be listening to stories about 

different worries and talking about any 

worries or concerns that they may have with 

going into year 1.  

 

Our new topic in our ‘SCARF’ programme this 

term is ‘Growing and Changing’. We will be 

looking the stages and changes of animals, 

plants and humans. We will also be covering, 

where babies come from, getting bigger and 

about different bodies.  
 

 

Understanding the World 
This term in Understanding the world, children 

will be focusing on geography. We will be 

learning all about our local area and comparing to 

other geographic areas. Children will have the 

opportunity to discuss the similarities and 

differences in their own local area to 

somewhere they may have been on holiday. 

Children will be looking at and discussing the 

features of the world map.  

 

Children will also carry out different 

experiments to test which materials float and 

sink, linking with the stories we will be covering 

within class. 

 

In ICT children will be learning all about 

pictograms and how they are created and what 

they show.  


